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Message from the Guest Editors

Aortic disease encompasses a wide range of clinical and
anatomical conditions, including aneurysm and dissection,
that can have acute or chronic manifestations. Over the
years, significant advancements have been made in the
treatment of these pathological conditions. The
introduction of endovascular surgery and its subsequent
advancements have greatly enhanced patient
management and treatment outcomes. However, vascular
specialists now face increasingly complex pathologies that
necessitate innovative approaches and state-of-the-art
technologies. In this evolving landscape, it has become
crucial to gather insights from global experiences in the
treatment of aortic disease to ensure that optimal
treatment decisions are made based on individual patient
and aortic characteristics. Therefore, we cordially invite
vascular experts to contribute to this Special Issue by
providing original articles, case series, technical
experiences, and reviews on novel treatments in the field of
aortic disease. We look forward to receiving your valuable
contributions to this Special Issue, which will undoubtedly
contribute to our collective knowledge and ultimately
benefit patients worldwide.
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Message from the Editorial Board

There has been an explosion of gene and target based
research and therapeutics in the multitude of fields that
compose clinical medicine. The Journal of Clinical
Medicine’s (JCM) staff and editorial board are dedicated to
providing cutting edge, timely, and peer-reviewed articles
covering the diverse subspecialties of clinical medicine.
The journal publishes concise, innovative, and exciting
research articles as well as clinically significant articles and
reviews that are pertinent to the myriad of disciplines
within medicine. The articles published are relevant to both
primary care physicians and specialists. The journal’s full-
texts are archived in PubMed Central and indexed in
PubMed. Please consider submitting your manuscripts for
publication to our journal and check us out on-line!
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